
 

FOR CLASSES – II-V  

 Circular No. SGS/93/24-25 

Date :- 20-09-2024 

 

“An involved parent is an asset to a child’s Education” 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

To discuss the academic journey of our Scholarites and to have a meaningful interaction with our 

Parents to ensure best  performance of students,  SGS is pleased to inform that we are organising 

PARENTS - TEACHERS MEETING for classes II-V on 21st  September, 2024 i.e Saturday 

from 8;30 am.-9:30 am and 11:30-1:30 pm due to Pre-Primary Annual Event. 

Important:- 

*  Answer sheets will be shown on the PTM day and and if changes are required in any of the     

    papers, kindly get them rectified by the concerned teachers on the same day. 

*  No request of change in marks will be entertained after 21st  september 2024 (PTM day) 
 

You are requested to attend the PTM for an effective communication.  

Kindly adhere to the timings to avoid rush.  

Your cooperation will be highly appreciated.  

Best Regards 
 

 

(P R I N C I P A L) 


